
First Annual Richard Beasley 
Kindergarten 

 
On Friday June 23rd, 2023 we invite you to join 

us for a year end Family Picnic @ 12:00-
1:30pm. 

 
Please bring a blanket and lunch for your family and child.  We 
will meet at the front of the school at 12:00pm. At this time, we 
will eat together as a group, then proceed to the primary 
playground for some carnival games for you to enjoy with your 
child.  The school will be providing juice boxes, individual 
package of goldfish crackers and some watermelon and a 
freezie treat per child to end the day! We please ask you to 
sunscreen your child in the morning prior to school, as well as 
bring a reusable water bottle, a towel, and extra clothes as we 
will be doing some water activities. Hope to see you all there!!!!!! 

 


